
 

 

 

INFORMATION 
Ord Hydro 

PERFORMANCE AUDIT AND ASSET MANAGEMENT SYSTEM REVIEW 

The Economic Regulation Authority today published the 2011 performance audit (audit) and 
asset management system review (review) reports for North Western Energy Pty Ltd Pacific 
Hydro Group Two Pty Ltd and Energies Australia Pty Ltd’s (t/a Ord Hydro) electricity 
integrated regional licence (EIRL4). 

After considering the audit and review reports, the Authority is of the view that Ord Hydro is 
achieving a high level of compliance with its licence conditions and is operating an effective 
asset management system.  The Authority has decided to maintain the period of time until 
the next audit and review at 36 months. 

Copies of the audit and review reports are available on the Authority’s website. 

 

For further information contact:  
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Paul Reid 
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Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 
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Ph: 61 8 9381 2144 
Fax: 61 8 9381 3877 
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http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/10105/2/20111206%20Pacific%20Hydro%20-%202011%20Audit%20Report%20for%20the%20Performance%20Audit%20of%20Ord%20Hydro%20-%20October%202011.pdf
http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/10108/2/20111206%20Pacific%20Hydro%20-%202011%20Review%20Report%20for%20the%20Asset%20Management%20System%20Review%20of%20Ord%20Hydro%20-%20October%202011.pdf
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